
 
 

Know Your Role!! 
 

 
Players will play, 

Coaches will coach, 
Umpires will umpire, 

and 
Parents will parent. 

 
 
 
Junior Saltdogs League has a “Zero Tolerance”  policy for everyone involved with our baseball program. 
 
At any League sponsored activity, directing negative comments or actions towards players, coaches, 
umpires, or spectators, will not be tolerated.  Any person exhibiting negative behavior may be subject to 
removal from the premises.  Repeat offenders may be removed from the League program. 
 
Just as players are learning to play, so to are the coaches learning to coach, and the umpires are learning to 
umpire.  These coaches and umpires deserve our respect, gratitude, and support for providing game 
administration for our leagues. 
 
We expect all of our participants and spectators to refrain from any negative comments or actions, 
regardless of the “heat of the moment” situations. 
 
We look forward to a very positive season.  Thank you, 
 
Junior Saltdogs League 
Board of Directors 


